
SAN DIEGO POLICE DEPARTMENT 
ORDER 

 
 
DATE/TIME: MARCH 8, 2019 
 
NUMBER: OR 19-05 
 
SUBJECT: REFLECTIVE TRAFFIC VESTS 
 
COST CENTER: 1914131211 
 
SCOPE: ALL MEMBERS OF THE DEPARTMENT 
 
DEPARTMENT PROCEDURE AFFECTED: N/A 
 
 
The Federal Highway Administration and the Department of Transportation under Title 23 of the 
Code of Federal Regulations, sections 634.3 and 634.4 mandates all workers, including police 
officers, who are within the right-of-way of a Federal aided highway and who are exposed to 
vehicles using the highway to maintain a traffic post shall wear high-visibility safety apparel. 
 
All sworn Department members in a uniformed patrol-based position shall have a reflective vest 
and wear it as required per the Federal Highway Administration.  Operational Support has 
received a shipment of reflective vests.  Those officers in a uniformed patrol-based position, who 
do not have one or have not been issued a reflective vest, should contact Operational Support to 
have one issued to them. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Operational Support Unit at (619) 531-2113. 
 
 
Please read at squad conferences and give a copy to all personnel. 


